
You’re invited to our 
public consultation!

For more info on the project specifics, please check out our project webpage 
by scanning the QR code below. If you can’t make it to the event, no worries! 
You can share your feedback with us online until 19/12/24.

https://octopus.energy/Chipley-Abbey-Development-Project/

At Octopus Energy Generation, we’re excited to announce our plans to submit 
a planning application for a single 1MW EWT wind turbine in Poslingford. 
The proposed turbine would generate clean, renewable electricity for the 
local grid and offer people living nearby discounted electricity through the 
Octopus Fan Club initiative. We’d love the chance to chat and gather your 
thoughts on this project.

What to expect?
In true Octopus fashion, our public consultation will be a fun, informative, 
and an engaging event suitable for everyone. Here’s what we have in store:

An immersive Virtual Reality 
experience allowing you 
to see and hear an example 
turbine.

Free coffee and cake on us 
and some Octopus merch to 
take away.

More information on our 
Octopus Fan Club initiative.

Renewable Energy and Wind 
Development Experts available 
to discuss sound, visuals, 
ecology, heritage & wind power.

What?

An Octopus 
Wind Turbine 

Event

Where?

Clare Town Hall, 
Market Hill, Clare, 

Sudbury, CO10 8NN

When?

Wednesday, 
November 20th

9am - 6pm


